
Designer Drug “Bath Salts” 

Down by 33%
March–August 2012

Cases of individuals being exposed to 
“bath salts” drugs, as reported to New 
Jersey’s poison control hotline, have  
declined by 66 percent.

Data from the New Jersey Poison Information & Education  
System (NJPIES) indicates just 18 reported cases in which  
individuals knowingly used or otherwise ingested “bath salts” 
drugs between January 1, 2012 and August 31, 2012 –  
compared with 53 cases during the same eight-month  
period last year.

Down by 66%
Since 2011
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